
 

~Pre-K~  

 We hope everyone had a great winter break and New Year! We are excited to hear about your 

winter break. Last month we loved learning about your family traditions and celebrating holidays around 

the world. As we move into this new year, 2025, we will be talking about our New Year resolutions, 

snowflakes, Arctic/Polar Animals, Martin Luther King, and emotions! We have lots of activities and 

walks planned for special days. Keep an eye out for any changes to our class calendar located outside 

of the classroom.   

 As we move into 2025, we will continue to work on skills that support your child’s growth and 

development.  A large part of how we practice our skills is through play and class life interactions.  Prob-

lem solving, positive attitudes, and boundaries are a few that are often worked on.  As you share con-

versations at home and set forward with new goals, we encourage to support growth in these skills as 

well.  Letting your child know that they can do challenging things helps them in social and academic sit-

uations that will arise throughout their learning years.  A few tips to help your child grow their confi-

dence include: celebrating failure (highlighting the processes of trying again), teaching positive self talk, 

give specific praise (being intentional with the actions you are praising), give your child a special task, 

and encourage them to try new things. 

 

National Days- Celebrations:  

Martin Luther King Jan. 20th Bloom Closed  

Field Trip: BIG Nature Walk & Animal Tracks (mornings)   

Reminders:  

Please hang up your child’s coat and snowpants on the coat rack. (Located outside the classroom)  

 

Please bring in boots, snowpants, winter gloves, hat and a warm jacket (ALL LABELED) this helps keep 

everyone’s winter gear separated.  

 

Please bring in an extra pair of long-sleeved clothing in case of accidents.    

 

Continue to check the clipboard, Homeroom and with teachers for update on national days, celebra-

tions, and star Student.  

 

If you are missing any items, please check lost and found and make sure your items are labeled.   

 

       Sending Cheer! 

       Your Pre-K Team  


